LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

[bookmark: _GoBack]     This week, we are recognizing the birthday of the great, American author, Ernest Hemmingway. His book, The Old Man and the Sea, is the compelling tale of a man facing his own mortality and the limits of the human body. It is an age-old tale of man against the elements as the intrepid hero fights for survival in the open ocean aboard nothing more than a fishing dinghy. You know the old saw about ‘I caught a fish and it was this big?’ Check out this particular book for a real whopper of a fish!
     Do you know who else has a birthday that day? Our beloved Library Director! If you stop in next week, you’ll have to wait to say happy birthday though; she’s taking a well-earned break.
     Don’t forget that the board meeting is this coming Wednesday at 6:30pm and the Mystery Meal is on Thursday at noon! We are looking forward to seeing you there.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather and Homework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
